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Department of Environmental Quality

To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming's
environment for the benefit of current and future generations.

Mark Gordon, Governor Todd Parfitt, Director

To: John Corra, Chairman, Environmental Quality Council

From: Todd Parfitt, Director, Department of Environmental Quality *
Date: December 8, 2021

Subject: Hearing Request for Wyoming Hazardous Waste Rules, Chapter 1,

General Provisions, IBR Update 2, Reopened Public Notice

The Department of Environmental Quality, Solid and Hazardous Waste Division (SHWD) is requesting a
hearing following the reopening of the public notice for the proposed revisions to the Hazardous Waste
Rules Chapter 1, General Provisions, IBR, Update 2. SHWD is requesting the Environmental Quality
Council review the proposal and consider adoption of these rules, previously considered and approved at
the November 16, 2021 EQC hearing. This additional hearing allows for a correction in the public notice

process.

The following materials supplement the rule package provided at the November 16, 2021 EQC hearing.
Enclosed is one hard copy of the supplemental material including:

Chapter 1, General Provisions, IBR Update 2, strike and underline copy
Chapter 1, General Provisions, IBR Update 2, clean copy

Statement of Principal Reasons

Notice of Intent to Adopt Rules

Public Notice for EQC hearing

cc: Suzanne Engels, SHWD Administrator eg
A& Ben Luckey, SHWD HW Program Manager
Matt Buchholz, SHWD Senior Project Manager
@ Carol Stark, SHWD Project Manager
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